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NEWSLETTER 5  
Chris tmas   2020  

MISS NICOLL’S AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS 

Miss Nicoll will resume Run for Fun after school 

clubs the week commencing 11th January 2021. 

This is currently only open to Year 4, 5 and 6 pu-

pils at the moment. Miss Nicoll has sent an invi-

tation via the parent app. If your child would like 

to take part please accept the invitation. Please 

note if your child does not receive a place they 

will be placed on the waiting list and you will be 

notified of this via the parent app.  

 

PTA 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

the PTA committee for all their hard work since 

the beginning of term. It has been a difficult time 

to try and think up new ways of raising funds to 

ensure the children can continue to enjoy all the 

events. The Christmas raffle was a great success 

and raised a staggering £2178.00 this will go to-

wards buying equipment and supplies for the 

children. There is  a film night planned for Febru-

ary so watch out for details of that. 
  

SCHOOL DINNERS 

When we return in January school dinners will be 

on Week Two. There will be some changes to the 

menu, copies will be sent home. It can also be 

located on the website. 

CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 

WISHES 

We would like to say a very big 

thank you for all the kind gifts 

and cards the staff have re-

ceived. Also for your ongoing 

support during what has been a 

very challenging term. We wish 

you all  a very Healthy and    

Happy Christmas and a fantastic 

New Year and look forward to 

welcoming you all back on 

Wednesday 6th January 2021!  

 

Mrs Dack and all the staff. 

 
 

 

 


